
 

 

June 2019 

 

CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION 

Summer School started June 3rd and will end June20th.  I don’t have the 

final report (since this report is written before summer school is over) 

but the estimated numbers look to be thus far: 

Average Daily Attendance  

PRK K-a K-b 1 2-a 2-b 3-a 3-b 4 5 

11 11.11 12.89 21.33 13.78 15.11 16.22 12.33 18.33 8.22 

 

6 7 8 9 10 11 

3.25/8dys 1.71/7dys 1.13/8dys 3.90 4.10 4.10 

 

We’ve had 5 seniors total thus far. 

 

I will have more details on the next report. 

 

Professional Development.                 
Each school has sent their MBI teams to the conference the week of June 

17-20th. 

 

 

Instructional Coaches 

Enjoying their vacation, although all them were here for SBE. 

 

 

 

GRANTS 

http://people-equation.com/what-your-hr-manager-can-and-cant-accomplish-with-assessments/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


I’ve completed the MCLP and Title I Comprehensive-High School 

district.  There was a hold up with MCLP due to the money not being in 

the egrants system to allocate, but it has been completed. 

The Title I Comprehensive-Elementary district is not completed due to 

the funds are not yet in egrants for me to allocate.  Since I have 

everything ready to go, nce the funds are in the system I will give Stacy 

the budget break down for each School’s innovative award they received 

through MCLP. I’ve been in contact with the necessary people to let 

them know the funds were not available. 

Last month I reported that I had visited with Tara (OPI) that the 40K she 

guaranteed us for preschool wasn’t enough for us and if she could give 

more.  Well good news, we received an 100K + carryover which will 

help with the salaries of all the Pre-K staff. So MPDG is already set to 

go for next year.  We will have to wait for our carry over ($16019) 

which will be available on/after October 1st.  This little bit extra will 

help defray the costs the district has to come up with. 

 

District Committees 

The SBE committee was in full force starting June 3rd to June13th. Since 

BES has implemented Guided math (this was their 3rd year), we decided 

to study and find out what guided math would look like in the other 

grades.  Our goal was to have each school build their Guided Math 

framework to be proposed to their SLT at August Leadership Week 

(instructional planning).  

KW/VC started Guided Math last year (when they observed BES) and 

again this year, so they were well on their way.  The knowledge they 

gained was instrumental in the tweaks and modifications they need in 

order to get the most out of Guided Math. 

Napi began observing BES this spring and the SBE time had greatly 

improved their knowledge and have a proposed framework. 

BMS had a good framework to begin with, they just needed to add the 

small group component so instructional differentiation would happen. 

BHS began to build a Guided Math framework with their EdReady 

intervention class.  The goal being the other courses will collaborate 

together to build their frameworks. 

BHA- has a framework that works with their multi-grade system and the 

knowledge gained will only increase their framework’s effectiveness. 

A Guided Math framework ensures that what one student receives in 

math is the same as any other in terms of content. 



The K-6 had each built ELA frameworks with our new Wonders 

program. 

 

 

Assessment Reports   

 

I will do a full report in July with all State and local assessments. 

 

 

 

Wishing you a Happy July. 
      

 

           
 

 

                  

   

 


